
Hello, my name is Eunice Chun. I’m an Executive Director at Korean American Community Services in San 

Jose. I’m a resident of San Jose as well. 

I request the commissioners to keep Cypress Gardens senior housing, located at 3555 Judro Way, San 

Jose, CA 95117(D1) with Korean American Community Services located in 1800-B Fruitdale Aven, San 

Jose, CA  95128(D6). There are more than 50 Korean seniors living together and they come to our 

agency all the time for critical services including social services, senior wellness programs, and other 

vital programs. Not only Korean seniors, but many other Asian seniors also come to our agency for 

senior nutrition programs, senior care programs, and cultural events as well. They are mostly immigrant 

Asian senior citizens with limited English and low income. In addition, most of them use Santa Clara 

Valley Medical Center which is located in D6 as well. Since KACS is the only social and senior recreational 

center in San Jose and Santa Clara County, it would be great to keep Cypress Gardens senior housing in 

the same district as Korean American Community Services as a community of interest. Thank you.  

 


